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Vendetta Announces Change of Auditors 
 

Vancouver, BC – August 14, 2015 – Vendetta Mining Corp. (VTT-TSX:V) (“Vendetta”) reports 

that effective August 6, 2015, Davidson & Company LLP have been appointed as the Company’s 

auditor until the next annual general meeting of the Company.  The Board of Directors thanks the firm 

of Charlton & Co. for their services. 
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The TSX Venture Exchange does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release. 


